Friday, Sept. 6th, 2019
Today is a regular bell schedule
 
Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

•Do you like to get dirty?  Do you like to eat?  If these qualities describe you then you should join Garden Club.  Garden Club will begin this year on Wednesday, September 11th after school!!  No need to sign up, just show up!  See you then!!

•Attention fellow travelers!  Would you like to see Washington D.C., and New York City?  There will be an informational meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 10th at 5:00pm and again at 5:45pm in Room 407.  Come and get more information!  See your History teacher or Ms. Austerman for more details.

•Congratulations to Dylan Anderson, Wesley Ball, Isabella Martinez, Nataly Ramirez, Jeseni Gonzales, Vincent Navarro, Brianna Rojas and Emmanuel Santacruz for showing PRIDE and winning the Character Counts award for August.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]•Hey La Joya Students and Staff! Next week is Character Counts Week. Show your PRIDE by participating in the Dress Up Days. Monday will be Spirit Day for Citizenship, dress in La Joya Colors to show your PRIDE Spirit. Tuesday we will dress in our favorite sports team’s gear to demonstrate Fairness. Wednesday will be a Disney Dress Up Day to represent Caring. Thursdays you can find a friend and dress as twins to demonstrate Trustworthiness. We will end the week on Friday with Retro Dress Up Day to represent Respect. See you Monday in your LJMS Spirit Gear!

•Band is selling pizza today, $2 a slice and $1 for a water.

• The PRIDE store will be open Wednesdays after school from 3:10pm to 3:30pm, and Fridays before school from 7:40am to 8:05am.

• Attention Explorers!  Remember to support our school-wide fundraiser by selling Gift Check Books. For more books, please see the representatives before school at the table set up by the front gate.  Money and books can be returned to your 1st period teacher or with the representatives. Sale ends Wednesday, 9-18-19. So sell, sell, sell!!!!

parent ANNOUNCEMENTS

The next PTSA meeting will be held on Monday, Sept. 16th at 5:30pm in the Library.

Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to have LJ PRIDE in who you are, in what you do, and in our school!
